REVISED

JOINT COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION, BOARD OF FINANCE AND BOARD OF SELECTMEN

SPECIAL MEETING July 8, 2010

A meeting of the Collaboration Task Force, a joint committee of the Board of Education, Board of Finance and the Board of Selectman was called to order at 8:30 a.m. in the upstairs conference room of the Stonington Police Department.

Representing the Board of Finance was: Chairman Glenn Frishmann and member Andy Rines.

Representing the Board of Education was: Chairwoman Gail B. MacDonald.

Representing the Board of Selectmen was: Glee McAnanly

Also present were staff members: Maryanna Stevens and Bill King.

Discussion of possible shared services town/school

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss next steps toward possible consolidation of financial operations of town and school with two consultants hired to help map out a possible process. The consultants, Linda Savitsky and Jeff Smith answered questions and discussed next steps in the process.

Meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m.

Board of Education Chairwoman